
-----Original Message-----
From: Jeremy Lawrence [SMTP:jeremyl@cfcl.com.au]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2000 4:05 PM
To: jsct@aph.gov.au
Subject: Kyoto protocol

This treaty should be ratified.  It is in Australia's interest to become a world leader in greenhouse
reduction technology.  Refer to the book "Natural Capitalism" by Hunter and Lovins, for more
details.

Jeremy Lawrence
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